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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs, and members of the Judiciary Committee: 

 

Please accept my testimony in support of HB 3075 - an important bill to implement 

the meaures that the majority of voters supported in 2022 to protect Oregonians from 

gun violence. As you are aware, there are legislative fixes needed to best implement 

the will of the voters. I appreciate that the court process had to be completed, but 

now that the Court of Appeals has ruled that Measure 114 does not violate the 

Oregon Constitution, we are finally at a place where we can start the life-saving 

measures the majority of us supported. The efforts of all who are working to 

implement this measure are appreciated. Thank you for taking swift action. 

 

Jon Wexler 


